
Senior Environment Corps (SEC) / Volunteer 

Program of 

Elder Services of Cape Cod & the Islands 

RSVP/SEC is offering a FREE Environmental Education Series for winter session 

2015-16 presented by our service partner agencies. Seating is limited. To register 

contact Susan @ 508-394-4630, x520/ susan.schneider@escci.org or Anita @        

508-394-4630, x523/ anita.lord@escci.org 

March/April Listings: 

Tuesday, March 8, 1-2 PM 

“Cutting Carbon Emissions” - Learn about opportunities for saving energy, reducing 

your bills and meeting individual, state, regional and global goals.  Presented by Chris 

Powicki, Adjunct Professor of Energy, Cape Cod Community College and President of Water   

Energy Ecology Information & Design Services. Cape Cod Community College, Science Building 

Lecture Hall C, 2240 Iyannough Road, Route 132, Barnstable. 

Tuesday, March 29, 2016, 2 - 3 PM 

“Testing the Waters” - Since 2006, CCS has been monitoring the waters of Cape Cod 

Bay from the shorelines of Provincetown to Duxbury for temperature, salinity,      

dissolved oxygen, turbidity, chlorophyll a, nutrients and, most recently,               

pharmaceutical compounds.  What the data tells us about the current quality and 

health of this State Ocean Sanctuary.  Presented by Amy Costa, Cape Cod Bay Monitoring 

Program Director, Center for Coastal Studies, CCS Larkin Hall, Hebert Marine Lab, 5 Holway    

Avenue, Provincetown. 

Wednesday, April 13, 2016, 10:30AM - 12 PM 

“Blood Suckers” - Mosquitos and ticks transmit diseases globally with just a simple 

bite.  Within the last few years new species of both insects and disease have been 

discovered.  How these blood suckers affect and infect our region will be discussed.  

Presented by Gabrielle Sakolsky, Assistant Superintendent, Cape Cod Mosquito Control Project, 

and Larry Dapsis, Deer Tick Project Coordinator, Barnstable County Extension Service, South 

Yarmouth Library, 312 Old Main Street, So. Yarmouth. 


